
 
 
February 01, 2013 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
 

 

SBC Long Distance, LLC 
d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 
225 W. Randolph Street, Z1 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 

 
Re: Advice Letter No. 489 

SBC Long Distance, LLC 
d/b/a SBC Long Distance 

 d/b/a AT&T Long Distance 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
Enclosed for filing are changes to PSC MO. - No. 3 for SBC Long Distance, LLC, d/b/a AT&T Long Distance.   
The tariff pages have an issue date of February 01, 2013 and an effective date of February 12, 2013.   
 
The purpose of this filing is to increase the Out of Term rates for High Volume Calling II, High Volume Calling II 
Plus, High Volume Calling III, High Volume Calling IV, and the monthly recurring charge for AT&T One Rate 
Nationwide 10 Cents Direct.  Customers were notified of the changes via bill message, copies of which are attached. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me, Eduardo Arellano, 225 W. Randolph Street, Chicago, Illinois 
60606.   I may be reached via telephone at (312) 458-2988 or via email at ea3126@att.com. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Eduardo Arellano 
Area Manager, Regulatory 
 
Enclosures: 
 


